
CUB SCOUT PACK 221 IS RECRUITING! 
Come check out Cub Scout Pack 221 at their Game Night! 

When:  Monday March 27th, 7pm 
Where:  South Street Elementary School, cafeteria 

For more information, please contact Kimberly at Kimberly.russell@scouting.org or at 631-599-3242 

*Distribution of this flier does not constitute endorsement of an event or organization and/or agreement with 
the material content by the District or the Board of Education.* 

 

 


